
 

 

 

 

For children coming in to school as of Monday 23rd March 2020, the following 

measures/precautions must be taken:  

• Uniform to be worn which is fresh on – we recommend putting clothes straight in the 

washing machine once returning home from school to minimise and control the spread of 

infection.  

• Up to date, emergency contact details for family members must be available within 

school should your child become poorly/exhibit symptoms of contracting coronavirus (you 

may already have provided this with your key worker form and evidence).  You must 

provide a number that we can reach you on easily in this instance. 

• Please bring your child to the main office doors at the start of the day (8.50am).  We will 

dismiss them from there at 3.15pm promptly.   

• We must register your child in and out of the premises by somebody who either has 

parental responsibility or has been nominated by yourselves, as long as you are all fit and 

well and now showing symptoms of coronavirus.  

• If you become unwell with coronavirus symptoms, you must immediately contact school 

and arrange for collection of your child.  

• If your child becomes unwell while in school we will take them to a separate space away 

from others and supervise them until you get to school.  Please make arrangements for this 

in case you think you will be held up at work. 

• Social distancing must be enforced whilst your child is not in school if we are to 

prevent/minimise the spread of infection.  

• School must be informed if you no longer fall within the critical worker list or you have been 

asked to self-isolate.  

• Thorough hand washing to take place at home just before leaving the home.  We will 

continue to implement the hand washing routines already put in place at school. 

IMPORTANT THINGS TO REMEMBER: 

• You will need to send a packed lunch and drink in with your child.  Unfortunately we do not 

have the capacity to operate school lunches as normal. 

• Please send the work pack that we sent home last week in with your child so that they can 

complete the activities in school. 


